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To: University partners abroad 
   

 

 

 

Prof. Helene Ignatzi 

Vice President for International Affairs 
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EVHN-International: 

A study programme in winter term 2021/2022 conducted in English  

by the Lutheran University of Applied Sciences (Evangelische Hochschule Nürnberg)  

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

dear colleagues, 

 

We are pleased to write to you about the Evangelische Hochschule Nürnberg’s study programme for interna-
tional students, which is conducted in English.  

The programme includes the following curriculum: 

• International Development Cooperation: The Example of Rwanda 

• ILO and international standards 

• Changing Perspectives in Working with Culturally Diverse Groups 

• Social Inequalities and Work  

• Constructive Conflict Transformation 

• Group Relations and Networking 

• Globalization 

 

The programme will begin in the winter term 2021/2022 (1 October 2021 – 22 January 2022) and will be 
conducted online via Zoom.  
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Students who complete the programme will receive a certificate that includes the number of credits (ECTS) 
and the fields and content covered.  

The language proficiency of participating students should be at least B2 (Common European Framework of 
Reference for Languages). 

 

To participate in this English-language programme, the attached registration form must be submitted.  

We ask that you or your students submit registrations by 13 September 2021 to the following email address:  

projekte.international1@evhn.de 

After the registration has been completed, students will receive user information to log in to the courses that 
they selected.  

 

We kindly ask your support in promoting this programme amongst your students.  

Please inform your students about the opportunity to participate in this study programme at the Lutheran 
University of Applied Sciences - Evangelische Hochschule Nürnberg. 

We’re looking forward to hearing from interested students and thank you for your support.  

More detailed descriptions of the courses and the registration form are attached to this letter. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Prof. Helene Ignatzi 

Vice President for International Affairs 
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